
Dorothy Menasco 

From: Dorothy Menasco 
Sent: 
To: 

Monday, May 04, 2015 2:50 PM 
Jeff Bates 

Cc: Shalonda Hopkins; Mark Long; Adam Teitzman; ARNOLD, JANET L 
Subject: RE: Docket No. 150045-TP- BST/AT&T and Preferred Long Distance, Inc. 

Jeff, per your request below, the docket title has been updated. 

1Jorotliy :Menasco 
Office of Commission Cferk 
:f{orida Pu6fic Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak 'B{vd. 
Ta{fafiassee, :f{orida 32399-0850 

850-413-6770 

Please note: Flon'da has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state business are public records 
available to the public and media upon request. Your e-mail communications may therefore be subject to public disclosure. 

From: Jeff Bates 
Sent: Monday, May 04, 2015 2:02 PM 
To: Dorothy Menasco 
Cc: Shalonda Hopkins; Mark Long; Adam Teitzman; ARNOLD, JANET L 
Subject: Docket No. 150045-TP- BST/AT&T and Preferred Long Distance, Inc. 

Dorothy, the docket title needs to be changed to include AT&T's full name and to correct the type of agreement it is to: 

Docket No. 150045-TP - Request for approval of standalone intercarrier compensation agreement between BeiiSouth 
Telecommunications, LLC d/b/a AT&T Florida d/b/a AT&T Southeast and Preferred Long Distance, Inc. 

Jeff Bates 
Research Associate 
Office of Telecommunications 
Florida Public Service Commission 
v- {850) 413-6538 
F- (850)413-6539 

Please note: Florida has a very broad public records Jaw. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding 
state business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. 
Therefore, your e-mail message may be subject to public disclosure. 
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